**IMPORTANT NOTICE TO RESIDENTS™ Due to
the rising number of COVID-19 cases in the
Western Region, and in the interest of public
safety, the Town Office will be closed effective
immediately. We can be reached by telephone
or email at 709-458-2896 — info@norrispoint.ca
during regular business hours. This will be in
place until December 7, 2020, after that date
Council will reassess the current situation. We
ask that you please follow all the public health
measures and stay safe. Stay at home as much
as possible, wear your mask when you do have
to go out and wash/sanitize your hands. We all
have to do our part to keep our Town safel!



